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Snooker Club Contingency Claim 
A paper by the DPCS 

 
Background:  
 
Due to the building works, RCC Billiards & Snooker Clubs Rooms were put out of 
commission to allow the works to take place. During this process the Snooker tables 
had to be dissembled and reassembled and when this was done one of them was put 
back in the wrong place. This made a certain portion of the table unusable as it was 
too close to the wall. 
 
Some time after this an energy drink was spilt on the table and it needed refelting. It 
was decided that this would be a good time to also move the table at a cost of £200. 
At this point a verbal agreement was made that this would be covered by the 
Building Contingency however this is not eventuated and the club has had to cover 
the cost themselves. .  
 
 
Decision required: 
 
To reimburse the club from either Exec contingency pot or Building works budget to 
the amount £200*  
 
*Figure taken from attached receipt 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


